
Mark A. Mitchell 
Date of Death: 5/6/2018 

From AFSAnet: As you saw in the Agency Notices on Tuesday, one of our own, Mark Mitchell, passed 

away on Sunday, May 6, 2018, in the Republic of Georgia. In his memory, the flag at the U.S. Embassy in 

Tbilisi flies at half-mast this week. Mark devoted over 25 years to the service of his country and to 

making a difference in the lives of people around the world. Please take a moment and include Mark, his 

husband Paulo and Mark’s family in your thoughts and prayers. Condolence books are available in the 

14th Street lobby of the Ronald Reagan Building, and at SA-44. Look to Agency Notices for additional 

information as it becomes available. 

 


